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FAIRFIELD COUNTY COMMISSION APPOINTS 
JOB AND FAMILY SERVICES DIRECTOR 

 
LANCASTER, OH – The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners appointed Mrs. 
Aundrea Cordle as the new Job and Family Services Director today. Mrs. Cordle has 
over 20 years of experience working for the county, concentrated within Job and Family 
Services, and she holds a Master of Business Administration from Ohio University. Her 
appointment is effective Wednesday, May 14th. 

The Job and Family Services Director is responsible for managing all programs and 
activities of Job and Family Services, an agency comprised of Protective Services, 
Community Services, Workforce Development, and Child Support Enforcement.   
Commission President, Mike Kiger, stated, “The Commission is thrilled to appoint Mrs. 
Cordle and believes she is the best candidate for the job.”  

Carri Brown, Executive Director to the Commission and supervisor of the JFS Director, 
is pleased with Mrs. Cordle’s appointment.  She added, “We all look forward to working 
with Mrs. Cordle in her new capacity as she continues to implement innovative and 
effective programs that improve the quality of life for children and families in Fairfield 
County.” 

Mrs. Cordle was formerly the Human Resources Director for Fairfield County and Job 
and Family Services.   She is involved in multiple community organizations and lives in 
Lancaster with her husband, Greg, and their two children.    

If there are any questions about this press release, please contact Carri Brown, 
Executive Director, (740) 652-7096, cbrown@co.fairfield.oh.us. 
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